
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses bilateral ties, outcomes of foreign affairs
minister’s visit to Iraq with Russian Ambassador

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Ambassador of the Russian

Federation to Iraq, His Excellency Elbrus Kutrashev, 14/2/2023, and discussed the bilateral

ties between Baghdad and Moscow, the political and economic updates in Iraq and the Region, and

the results of the Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation, Sergei Lavrov’s visit

to Iraq. 

His Eminence emphasized that the current government must succeed in its tasks in the file of

services, providing job opportunities, and elevating the economic situation. H.E. stressed the

importance of investing in Iraq’s openness to its regional and international surroundings and

enhancing investment opportunities and economic files and called to intensify efforts for world

peace and promote the language of understanding and dialogues.


